
Congress is on the verge of giving control of the internet to the telephone 
companies, compromising public, educational and governmental cable 
channels and legalizing the red-lining of communications services. The 
telephone companies are spending millions to get this legislation. If you 
think this is the wrong way to create a fair & democratic communications 
policy – then take action today!  Go to: www.saveaccess.org/takeaction


